GiveWell Progress Report, mid-December 2011

Since our last Board meeting, we have been overwhelmingly focused on finding and researching top charities.

We published our new recommendations and research on Tuesday, November 29. We have two top charities, both of which we have researched in greater depth than any previous recommended charity, and both of which we consider outstanding.

Since then, we have been focused on optimizing our website in response to increased traffic and feedback, as well as reaching out to past donors for updates and discussions. We are aiming for daily blog posts through the end of the calendar year, and will be focusing on these as well as continued donor relations/maintenance until January, at which point we will begin our annual self-evaluation.

Growth in influence continues to be strong:

· Donations tracked directly through the website continue to be up between 300% and 400% over 2010 (this holds for December specifically as well as for the rest of the year). As of 11a on December 15, 2011, we had tracked $543,115 through the website and $1,383,747 in overall money moved. 

· Because of the fact that donations tend to be concentrated at the end of December (particularly the 31st), we are currently projecting a 2011 total of about $1.4 million through the website (compared to $400,000 in 2010) and about $2.5 million overall (compared to $1.6 million in 2010). The latter figure excludes $1 million in committed funding for GiveWell Labs.

· Growth is robust: there has also been strong growth in the number of donations (also up 200-300% in 2011 vs. 2010 after only growing ~50% between 2010 and 2009). Website traffic is also up significantly year over year ( > 100% growth in 2011 vs. 2010).

We intend to make GiveWell Labs a major focus of our work after the new year.

